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How can we help you?
Thank you for presenting my comments at the May 26 Committee of the Whole. 

Hello Council. 
I am a full time Thornbury resident living at  Cameron and Peel Streets. I would
like to echo the overwhelming sentiment of my neighbours and community who attended the
Public Information Summary for the Development Of 130 King/ Peel Street North lands and
request council retain the land as it currently exists. 
The refurbishment of two tennis courts, unlit and open to the public as well as the addition of
some benches or picnic tables for neighborhood enjoyment would be perfect. Based on
comments from May 8, it is clear the community agrees. 
This area is deficient of accessible parkland. 
Also is clear that the sought after model for Georgian Bay Racquet Initiative is a 6 court
bubbled facility. Obviously the Peel Street land is too small for this kind of venture. And
based on the erosion witnessed along the Little Beaver this spring - see 14-20 washed out trees
at residence immediately east of Water Treatment Plant - it would suggest massive
development cannot happen. 
Make the best and most community minded decision and choose to keep a quiet park where it
is. 
Thanks for your time and consideration of my submission. 

Maria Giffen 

I would like a copy of my submission sent to my email address.
Yes



Any accompanying files are attached.




